
 
 
On 6 Mar 2024, at 12:14 pm, Sarah Lathrop Murray <sarah.lathropmurray@rmit.edu.au> wrote: 
 

RMIT Classification: Trusted 

 
Hi Yvonne, 
  
Thank you so much for all you have done to contribute to the success of yesterday’s ASEAN 
events – we really could not have done it without you! 
  
Your professionalism, patience and flexibility have been outstanding, particularly in light of 
working with such little information and so many last minute changes. 
  
Feedback on the interpreters was also very good. 
   
Thanks again Yvonne. 
  
Best, 
 
Sarah 
  
Sarah Lathrop Murray  
Events Business Partner, University Events 
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